-2 New Program at UA’s Southeastern Senior C_olle“;éwh

Two' new programs will be
offered in Sitka this fall by the
University of Alaska,
Southeastern Senior College. One
will ‘be ‘a ‘competency based
Bachelor . of . Education . degree
program, and the other a Special
-Education Resource - Teacher
* certificate. and master’s degree
program.

Three upper division courses in
the. professional  education
sequence for 'the Bachelor of
Education degree will be offered

this fall, each of which includes 2

hours per week practicum in a .

school classroom. _
Students.- who . already have

‘substantial course work may have

their transcripts -evalutated  for
their inclusion in the new B.Ed.
program.

The  Special Education
Resource Teacher program: will

offer two graduate level courses .

this - fall and “two more-in the
spring. Courses for the fall will
include Educating the
Exceptional Child in the Regular
Classroom (Ed' 609) which is

open to all teachers and resource
teachers.

The practicum (Ed 610) can be
accomplished  in the teacher’s
regular classroom and is open to
all, but enrollment will be limited
to .ten with resource teachers
receiving preference under terms

. of the grant received from Alaska

Department of Education.

.Spring ' semester - courses are.
designed specifically = for
preparing resource teachers, and
include a resource ' teaching
practicum.

Other courses in education and
one. or more courses in
management science will also be
offered..

Southeastern ~ Senior College
advisors for all programs will be
available at registration which is
scheduled from 3:00 — 7:00 p.m.
September 10 and from 9:00 —
11:00 a.m. September 11 at Sitka
Community College. -

Class schedules will be available
at  Sitka Community College
August. 29. For  further
information . you ' may 'contact
Southeastern Senior College, P.O.
Box 1447, Juneau or the Sitka
Commumty College office.



